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Dear Students and Families of the Class of 2024:

I hope that this letter finds you well and safe in the beginning weeks of summer vacation.

As we communicated to you earlier in the spring, it is our intention to allow members of our rising senior class
who wish to drive to school in the fall and who meet the requirements, the opportunity to partake in this privilege.

As you know, both high schools place a high level of importance in working to remind all of our students about
the responsibilities associated with receiving a driver’s license. Additionally as a reminder, we are requiring all
student drivers who would like to park on campus during their senior year to attend a mandatory “Safe Teen
Driving” assembly program. This assembly will only be offered two more times for the Class of 2024:

Wednesday, September 20, 2023 - 7:00pm - HS West Auditorium
Tuesday, October 17, 2023 - HS East Auditorium

This assembly is a requirement for receiving a parking permit. Again, if a student expects to receive a
parking permit at any time during their senior year, they must attend this assembly with a parent or legal guardian.
The High School will not be able to provide a parking sticker to any student who did not attend our Spring
2023 presentation or one of the aforementioned dates above.

As of now, the two Parking Sticker Distribution dates at both high schools are set for Thursday, August 24 and
Tuesday, August 29. A letter will be sent in August with more information.

Thank you for your patience, cooperation and understanding. Please do not hesitate to contact me via email at
celsesser@smithtown.k12.ny.us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Christopher H. Elsesser
Assistant Principal
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